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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 10:42 AM
To: 'Dianne Harold'
Subject: RE: FPL rate increases

Good morning Ms. Harold,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer 
correspondence for Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dianne Harold [mailto:dmeierharrold@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 10:31 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL rate increases 
 
As an eighty year old homeowner, living on Social Security, I simply cannot have my lights on in the house, certainly not 
outside.  Neither can I turn on clothes washer, dryer or dishwasher for very many minutes and not as often as is 
necessary. 
 
Please reconsider some of the current rates, and know that changes are definitely in order, or consumers such as myself 
will be making their own changes which will undermine what you are doing. 
 
Dianne Harrold 
 
Sent from my iPad 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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